
McMillan Township Board 

July 28, 2025 

 

The regular meeting of the McMillan Township Board was called to order by Supervisor Schultz at 4:30 
p.m. 

Present were:  Schultz, McNamara, Medelis, Perry and Nutkins. 

Absent:  None 

Also present were:  Roger Metcalf, Sterling McGinn, Sheriff Gravelle, David Garris, Darrell Schummer 
and Curtis Yeadon. 

Public comment: 

               Sheriff Gravelle commented on the possible partnership with the village for a part- time deputy. 

Roger Metcalf inquired about the possible purchase of township property on North M-123.  Supervisor 
Schultz will contact the township attorney. 

 

Motion by Perry, supported by Nutkins to adopt the Alpha Deli Operating Requirements.  Ayes-All.  
Motion carried. 

Motion by Nutkins, supported by Perry to approve the minutes of the June 30, 2025 Special Meeting.  
Ayes-All.  Motion carried. 

Motion by Perry, supported by Medelis to approve the minutes of June 30, 2025 regular meeting.  Ayes-
All.  Motion carried. 

Motion by Nutkins, supported by Perry to approve the bills, those being general checks 10582 to 10644 
for $77,443.84.  Ayes-All.  Motion carried. 

Motion by Perry, supported by Nutkins to accept the Treasurer’s report.  Ayes-All.  Motion carried. 

EDC report provided. 

Old/New Business:  

                 Treasurer Medelis presented Cemetery Information Management System’s proposal for cloud      

                  based cemetery program. 

                  Discussion regarding security cameras. 

 

Motion by Nutkins, supported by Perry at adjourn by 5:30 p.m.  Ayes-All.  Motion carried. 

 

These minutes are unofficial until approved at a future meeting. 

                                                                                                                                                                           


